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The Honourable Minister Stéphane Dion 

Minister of Foreign Affairs 

House of Commons 

Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0A6 

 

April 1, 2016 

 

 

Dear Minister, 

I am writing to urge you to support the appointment of Professor Michael Lynk as a United Nations Advisor to 

the Human Rights Council.  

I have known Professor Lynk personally for over thirty years and have complete faith in his scholarship, 

integrity and unswerving commitment to human rights. 

His is an inspired appointment, which does Canada proud. 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 

 
Elizabeth May O.C., M.P.  

Member of Parliament for Saanich-Gulf Islands  

Leader of the Green Party of Canada 

 


